Excalibur Primary School
Ilvy Lane, Alsager
STOKE-ON-TRENT, Cheshire
ST7 2RQ

Phone: 01270 685136
Fax: 01270 872825
Email: admin@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk

11 March 2016

Subject: SingFest Performance Name: Miss Ann Other
Class: 3B

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may have heard, Year Three is one of a large group of schools in the North West that will
be performing at Victoria Hall in Hanley as part of “SingFest” on Tuesday 22nd March 2016. We
will be performing a range of songs from around the world and from Disney films.

Children will be required to bring a packed lunch as we will be leaving school before the normal
lunchtime and then travelling by coach to the venue. Children will need to wear their school
uniform as usual. Depending on traffic, we aim to return to school as close to 3.15pm as possible.

A reminder that tickets for parents to come and watch the performance are available at hitp://
lovemusictrust.com/singfest-and-choral-celebration-concerts-2016/

Last year the children had a brilliant time and, after all the rehearsing we have done, this year
looks to be just as successful and entertaining!

Yours faithfully,

H Taylor
Class Teacher

SingFest Performance

| give my child permission to go to the Victoria Hall on Tuesday 22nd March 2016 to perform in the
SingFest performance.

Child’s Name Signed




